
To Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate 
Health Committee, thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The 
Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider Protection Act: 
 
I am a Richland County resident and since the handling of covid by county, 
state and federal officials, I am extremely concerned about the future of 
medical freedom and availability of treatment that will be successful in healing 
people.  
 
I am well aware of the unavailability of HCQ and ivermectin during the covid 
spread and the essential banning of the use of these medications. At the 
same time people were told to stay home and not be seen for early treatment. 
I honestly was horrified by what “health” officials recommended and will have 
extreme in trusting them ever again.  
 
At the same time, the World Health Organization wants jurisdiction over every 
country. They want to be able to enforce restrictions on our freedom and 
forced injections. You have been elected to assist in maintaining Ohio’s 
sovereignty in every area possible. Please do not turn over your power to the 
WHO officials who desire unlimited power over all of us. 
 
I urge the committee to vote YES on HB73. 
 
Thank you, 
Tina Evans 
 
 


